
 

Sandbrook Coproduction Group. 

We are working together to create 
and design the best environment for 
people who will use Sefton’s Short 
Term Assessment Unit (STAU). 

To find out more please look on the 
Council’s website. 

We are meeting again on                    
Wednesday 24th May 2023 from             
6pm – 8pm only on Zoom.  

At the session we continue to look at 
the care and support that will be in 
the service. 

We are starting to write the service                    
specification – a service 
specification is what we will ask the 
provider to do. 

At this session we will look at: 

• Outcomes for individuals. 
  

  



 

If you would like to come to this 
Zoom meeting please contact 
Steven Metcalf for the link. 

steve.metcalf@sefton.gov.uk 

Phone - 07815 654 469 

More information and what we 
have done so far is on the Sefton 
Council’s website. 

www.sefton.gov.uk - search for 
STAU 

or scan this QR code. 

Where is the meeting: 
Wednesday 24th May from                        
6pm - 8pm. 

Only on Zoom. 
If you can’t come to the meeting 
please send any comments to 
Steven through email or phone 
call. 

https://www.sefton.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/adult-social-care/adults/find-support/short-term-assessment-unit-stau/
https://www.sefton.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/adult-social-care/adults/find-support/short-term-assessment-unit-stau/
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